
 

 

 

   

 

Call for Sites 

Until 20th December 2024 the District Council is undertaking a ‘Call for Sites’ 
to give people and organisations the opportunity to submit sites. 

    

Sites submitted should have the potential for new residential or employment 
development or the potential to improve biodiversity and the natural 
environment - to be considered as part of the Local Plan Review.  

If you would like to find out more or submit a site, please visit the District 
Council’s call for sites website. 

 

 

 
 

Practical Guide to Marketing 

27 November 9.30am – 4.00pm, Cromford Mills, DE4 3RQ 

A full day course to help you choose the best way to allocate a limited 
amount of time and financial resources in a way to get the highest return on 

https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsDg0np3PeicsZC2Js08ZR/B51Otzpvf-sr


 

 

your marketing.  For more information or to book a free place see here or 
email info@d2n2growthhub.co.uk 

  

The course is one of a wide range of topics covered in a series of free 
webinars, seminars and courses  

 

 

 
 

Celebrating Business event  
Over 30 businesses attended a ‘Celebrating Business’ event on the 11 
October at the Town Hall, Matlock. The businesses had all received grant 
support from the Government’s UK Shared Prosperity Fund, a £2.7m 
programme to support the Derbyshire Dales economy.  

 

 

 
 

www.investinderbyshiredales.org  
 

   

 

The District Council is committed to fulfilling its obligations under Data Protection legislation by keeping your personal 
data safe and secure.   Our policy and privacy notice can be viewed here. 
   

 

https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsE8LW1To0oY2pFrhgysHV/mWrdNq0u3XUy
mailto:info@d2n2growthhub.co.uk
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsEagEDuCMuTD5Jh5VxbzZ/LuS_kLaetMvD
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4OiGsF30wQKaj0ONLNWTKwLhd/0nquiw0ooMV3
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Derbyshire Dales District Council 
 

Town Hall, DE4 3NN, Matlock 
 

This email was sent to gill.chapman@derbyshiredales.gov.uk 
 

You've received this email because you've subscribed to our newsletter. 
 

Unsubscribe 

    

 

 

mailto:gill.chapman@derbyshiredales.gov.uk
https://9z658.r.sp1-brevo.net/mk/un/sh/1t6AVsdYhqSR1ufJsvKg44bc1PjSJZ/AUFMIv-eX6Sn

